
Dear LifeRoots School Community,
Welcome back from the holiday, and to the very first edition of our monthly newsletter! We trust you 
had a restorative break and are delighted to have our students back, safe and sound, for the start of 
the term on May 6th. As we embrace the fresh start following our 10-year celebration, we are excited to 
bring you updates, insights, and stories from around our vibrant school community.

Upcoming Dates:
•	 Half-Term Break: 17th -21st June, 2024
•	 End of Term: 2nd August, 2024

1.	A Look Back: The Journey of LICA
LifeRoots Schools, originally founded as Life International Christian Academy in 2014, has grown 
tremendously over the past decade. From our humble beginnings to a bustling hub of education and 
innovation, we have continuously strived to provide an exceptional learning environment for our students.

Bye Bye LICA!

Welcome 
LifeRoots,

Roots RoundUP I



2.	 Celebrating a Decade of Achievements
Over the past ten years, we have celebrated 
numerous milestones:

•	 Graduates’ Success: Many of our alumni are 
now pursuing higher education at prestigious 
universities.

•	 Quality Assurance: Our commitment to 
excellence has been recognized with multiple 
quality assurances.

•	 International Recognition: We’ve made 
our mark at various international student 
conventions, showcasing our students’ talents 
on a global stage.

3.	Embracing a New Era: The Rebrand 
to LifeRoots Schools
As we evolve from LICA to LifeRoots Schools, 
this rebranding reflects our growth and our 
ambition to extend our roots beyond Rwanda, 
which remains the source of LifeRoots. 

We’re not just changing our logo and uniforms but also upgrading our school management 
systems to better serve our community. This change symbolizes our commitment to spreading 
our branches internationally, with our new branch already flourishing in Kampala.

4.	Gratitude for Our 10-Year Anniversary
Our 10-year anniversary celebration on May 11, 
2024, was a remarkable success. We extend 
our heartfelt thanks to all parents, students, 
and community members who joined us in 
commemorating this milestone. Your support 
continues to be our greatest strength.

5.	On the Horizon: Accreditation and 
Innovation
The accreditation journey has been rigorous, and 
after a long while, we are thrilled to announce 
that LifeRoots Schools has been recommended 
for accreditation. We await one final vote. This 
accreditation will endorse our educational 
standards and open new opportunities for our 
students and school community.



6.	This Term’s Highlight: Innovation Exhibition
This term, we are excited to host an innovation exhibition, a showcase of our students’ 
creativity and ingenuity. Details will be shared soon, and we encourage all parents to support 
their children in this endeavor. Fantastic prizes await the winners!

7.	 Important Takeaways for This Issue:
•	 Uniform Update: All students are required to wear the new LifeRoots polo every Tuesday until 

the full uniform rollout.

•	 Flexible Payment Plans: Details on updated payment plans will be shared soon, along with a 
link for parents to select the most suitable option for their families.

•	 Innovation Exhibition: Stay tuned for dates and encourage your students to participate. 

Conclusion:
As we say goodbye to LICA and welcome LifeRoots Schools, we look forward to building a future 
that honors our past achievements while forging new paths in education. Thank you for being an 
integral part of this journey.

Warm regards,

Ram Birungi  
Principal, LifeRoots Schools


